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Tackett, Julian <jtackett@khsaa.org>

Robert Kinkade <robert.kinkade@grayson.kyschools.us> Tue, Jan 17, 2023 at 10:24 AM
To: Julian Tackett <jtackett@khsaa.org>
Cc: Greg Howard <greg.howard@logan.kyschools.us>

Dear Mr. Tackett,

| am requesting consideration to allow Grayson County High School to play in District 4 instead of District 2.
We have been in a district with North Bullitt and Bullitt Central before so there is precedent. Grayson County
High School is located on the Western Kentucky Parkway. We can get to an I-65 N exit in 25-30 minutes
(Elizabethtown). From there we could easily get to either Bullitt County School. District 2 we would take
back roads to all the Bowling Green Schools.

Also | am going to be totally honest with you, | am very concerned about our Participation numbers if we
stay in District 2. We would be guaranteed 3 running clocks a year from Greenwood, South Warren, and
Bowling Green. The BG and South Warren running clocks will be 1st quarter running clocks. | don’t know
what the motivation for students to come out and play if that is happening for 4 straight years. | am not
requesting to move to District 4 because | think we can win it, | just don't think the losses will be as bad.

| apologize if this comes off as me trying to handpick my district, | am just trying to do what's best for the
students at Grayson County High School.

Thank you for your consideration,

Jason Kinkade
Athletic Director

Thank You,
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